
 

Statement of Reasons 

Proposed Construction of a Road Hump – Princess Victoria Street, Clifton (Clifton ward) 

The Council proposes to introduce a road hump in Princess Victoria Street from its junction 
with Regent Street to its junction with Waterloo Street.  This section is presently closed to 
vehicular traffic between 11am and 5pm.  

The road hump will be in the form of a raised table. The road hump is required to raise the 
carriageway so that it is flush with the pavement to improve accessibility for more vulnerable 
road users. A consultation has been held with businesses in the vicinity and the proposal has 
been welcomed. 

 

 

 


